
  

Press Release 
 

 

The Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency names a new 
Chairman 

 
Greenwich, CT, July 29, 2014 – The Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency, Town of Greenwich, is 
pleased to announce that Brian Harris has been named as its new Agency Chairman.  Mr. Harris has 
served as a committed member of the Agency since June 2009, when he joined as an Alternate 
member of the Board. 
 
Mr. Harris earned his undergraduate degree from Cornell University, and later continued his studies at 
Columbia University where he earned a Masters of Business Administration and a Masters of 
Architecture.  Currently, Mr. Harris is employed as a LEED certified architect at the New York City 
Offices of Perkins+Will where his talents have been put towards construction documentation and 
administration, design development, sustainable design strategies and project management.  Mr. 
Harris is a natural leader and his appointment comes with much anticipation. 
   
Mr. Harris assumes the new leadership role following the departure of attorney Lawrence Perry, who 
guided the Agency for the past seven years.  Mr. Harris thanked fellow members for their vote of 
confidence last evening and noted that he was honored to be stepping into such “enormously big 
shoes.”  Mr. Harris concluded his comments by sharing his attention to emulate Mr. Perry’s level of 
professionalism in fulfilling the Agency’s mission to preserve, protect and maintain the Town’s wetland 
and watercourse resources from random and unnecessary uses .     
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